State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

Soott Mcwlm Governor .s?mu m‘rﬁ'&fﬁﬂaﬁ"s’i '
Darrell Bazzall, Secratary : PQ Box 12436
WISCONSIN Glorla L. McCutcheon, Roglonsi Director Milvaukee, Wisconsin 63212-0436
' . , Telephone 414-229-0800
REPT; OF NATURAL RESQURCES FAX 414-220.0610
May 4, 2001 | EXHIBITG FID #:241364740
L Milwaukee County
" Mr. Michgel Flanagan S SW/CORR
Foley & Lardner Attomeys at Law

Firstar Ceneter
777 E. Wisconsin Avenue
Milwaukee, Wi §3202-5367

Subject: Materials Handling Plan
Canstruction an an Abandoned Landfill -
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~ Dear Mr. Flanagan:

The Department has received and reviewed two reports from your consultant PSI, Inc,
to construct a school on a former solid waste disposal site located at 316 Wast Virginia
Street in the City of Miiwaukes, Wisconsin. The reports are Phase || Investigation dated
March 16, 2001 and Materlals Handling Plan dated April 19, 2001.

The proposed bullding site is located south of the existing Milwaukee Technlcal High
School.' The study shows that the site has received various fill mateyials. PSI, Inc. has
sampled and classified the fill Into four classes. The Materials Handling plan proposes
to excavate the fill and it suggests several dispasals aptions for the fill materials.

- Ourreview fﬁdicates that the proposed a{:tio'ns are in compliance with the Depariment’s
‘guidelines, Therefore development and fill disposal can praceed as proposed.

A review fee of $500 for in the fonm of a check made to the Department of Natural
Resources has been received. _ :

Egease call me at (414) 2290852 if you have any questians or comments regarding this
r. . < | _

Sincerely, .

2. H
éizhan Zia Shelkholeslami

Waste Management Engineer
Southeast Region -

¢ Frances Koonce - SER |
Bureau of Waste Management - WA/3
Mr. Larry Raether ~ PS, Inc.
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